
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Year 11 student 
 
Please find below a link to a letter sent to all students from Ofqual the exams regulator: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/open-letters-arrangements-for-gcses-as-and-a-
levels-in-2022/letter-to-students  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Dr I Clarke 
Assistant Headteacher 
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